
  

 

 
 
Date:  April 24, 2019 
 
 
To:  Dr. Julie Helber, Superintendent 
 
From:  Michelle Cowhy, Assistant Superintendent Finance & Admin. Svc. 
 
Re:  Annual Food Service Contract Renewal 
 
Each year the district is required to complete an annual renewal application 
through the Michigan Department of Education to renew our food service contract 
with Chartwells.  We must submit documents and get approval from them prior to 
taking to you for your approval.  
 
We sent in the attached documents and received our approval on April 15, 2019 for 
the 2018-2019 school year from MDE.  I have also attached the approval letter from 
MDE. 
 
I recommend that you approve the renewal of Chelsea School District’s contract 
with Chartwells for the 2019-2020 school year. 
 
 












